Quasset School

The Quasset School was built in 1858 and originally sited on Wabaquasset Hill in the same location as an earlier
schoolhouse built in 1748. In 1954, the school was moved to the grounds of the Woodstock Elementary School
on Frog Pond Road to serve as a museum dedicated to the “beginning of American education.” For more
information about the Quasset School, please visit the Preservation Connecticut website and the Quasset School
Advisory Committee page on the Town of Woodstock website.

Quasset School was designated a Local Historic Property in December 1991.

Ca. 1901 photograph of Quasset School on Wabaquasset Hill
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Quasset School on the grounds of the Woodstock Elementary School on Frog
Pond Road (source: Town of Woodstock website)


http://lhdct.org/district/quasset-school
https://www.woodstockct.gov/quasset-school-advisory-committee
https://www.woodstockct.gov/quasset-school-advisory-committee

